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Lowering of Flags: National Peace Officers Memorial Day 

In recognition of National Peace Officers Memorial Day and as a mark of respect to those 
Federal, State, and local officers killed or disabled in the line of duty, Mayor Mark Farrell directs 
that flags on all City buildings and facilities be flown at half-staff from sunrise until sunset on 
Tuesday, May 15, 2018. 

In addition, sworn officers are authorized to wear mourning bands across their star during this 
time period. 
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WILLIAM SCOTT 
Chief of Police 
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